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We have had vote-by-mail since 1995 and it has been smooth in terms of the ability 

of people to vote.  It offers the ability to thoughtfully research issues and candidates 

and offers greater ease of access to voting.  It also has made it possible for working 

people to vote more consistently.  There has been clear benefit to this system.  There 

is no reason to eliminate this system of elections here in Oreong.  I am staunchly 

opposed to this measure and it seems very poorly thought out as to costs.  It would 

undermine the quality of our democracy.  

Sincerely,               Laura K Adams, DC 


